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June 27, 2025 
          
 

 
RE: Bid to host 2026 Canadian Native Fastball Championships 
 
Dear Bid Committee, 
 
On behalf of Prince George City Council, I am pleased to offer our full support for the City of 
Prince George’s bid to host the 2026 Canadian Native Fastball Championships. 
 
Prince George takes great pride in our sporting facilities, athletic programs, and community spirit. 
We are committed to delivering exceptional experiences for athletes, coaches, officials, and their 
supporters. Since the 2015 Canada Winter Games, which remain the largest sport and cultural 
event ever hosted in northern British Columbia, we have continued to build our reputation as a 
premier destination for national and international sporting events. 
 
Our community is known for its warm hospitality, dedicated volunteers, and enthusiastic 
spectators. With excellent amenities and a strong record of hosting major tournaments, we are 
confident that Prince George would be a remarkable venue for the 2026 Canadian Native 
Fastball Championships. 
 
Thank you for considering our community for this prestigious event. We look forward to 
welcoming athletes and fans from across the country. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor Simon Yu 
The city of Prince George  

 


